
 

 

 

Thursday, 16 September 2021 

 

Dear Respected Parent – Assalamu Alaikum / Peace be with you, 

 

I am writing to inform you that about your daughters Year 8 Art lessons in correlation to Covid 19 and the 

risk of infection/contamination within the art room.  

 

We want to decrease the usage of wet material and sharing of materials being used during this time. Your 

daughter will be completing an Art History series over the next year along with a sketchbook that will visually 

represent the knowledge learned.   

 

To make sure your daughter is able to achieve the same outcome as previous years the Art Department will 

kindly ask for tea and coffee to be available at home for your daughter to create stained aged background of 

her sketchbook pages as homework tasks. If there are any issues, please ask your daughter to inform me so 

that arrangements can be made for the materials to be provided.  

 

I have disclosed images to show the desired outcome. Your daughter will be shown how to achieve the 

outcome in school and the clean-up process.  

 

 

Your kind consideration and support in this regard is much appreciated.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 
Miss. N. Dolan 

Deputy Director of Learning, Art and Design 

 

 

  

 



 

 


